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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: SW [mailto:windinthe@comcast.net]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 2:07 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB 2269 

 

Please enter my comments to my legislator into the official record: 

I'm writing to you to ask you to please support HB 2269.  Cleaner Air Oregon needs this support in order to function to 

protect our environment. We have a terribly weak DEQ, and in a national environment hellbent on destroying our 

environment, we must not only adequately fund DEQ, but push it to set stricter rules.  Thank you for prioritizing our 

environment over industry's profits. 

- SW 


